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 Published monthly at the Moose Lodge 

Newsletter for 

March/April 2019 

Moving? Don’t forget to let us know.. 

   

Up Coming Events   

 Mother’s Day 5/12 

Fathers Day 6/16 

 

Fireworks Booth Opens June 28th-July4th 

 

 

Current Residence  
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January 13th & 27th  
February 10th & 24th  
March 10th & 31st  
April 14th & 28th  

May 5th   
June 2nd & 23rd  
July 7th & 21st  

August 4th & 18th  
September 8th & 22nd  
October 6th & 20th  
November 3rd & 17th  
December 15th & 29th  

                                                     
 

Don’t miss out on the fun. 
Play Bingo at the Lodge.  
Fun games, prizes & lunch  
are included in the buy-in 

price.  
Minimum buy-in price is 

$15.00.  
The Early Birds start at 

12:30pm 
Regular games start at  

1:00pm 

D 
A 
T 
E 
S
  

 

ATTN:                      

Members.. 

 

We will be enforcing our 

parking lot rules.  

Please respect the                   

Handicap parking stalls.  

Please make sure you 

have your Handicap 

Placker or Sticker                 

showing.  

Also please DO NOT block 

any Doorways,                  

Containers or the           

Red Zones as this is a              

hazard and Emergency 

Vehicles cannot park if               

needed  

Please respect our                 

Members and the rules of 

the lodge. 
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As a reminder ... 
 
Our lodge operates by          
VOLUNTEERS they put in a lot of 
time and effort to make this 
place what it is today, where you 
can come and have a great time 
and a safe environment for all.  

 

Please make sure that we all 
take care of our lodge. For 
Thursday and Friday night        
dinners, let’s be patient with 
the volunteers in the kitchen 
and with our kid servers.  Let’s 
also make sure that we are       
picking up after ourselves.    

 

Thank you to our regular                     
volunteers for cooking, cleaning, 
setting up for parties and bingo, 
bartenders, office work and                 
getting stuff done on our fix it 
list.  

 

Don’t forget if you would like to 
help around the lodge all you 
need to do is come on in and 
just ask.. 

  

 

 Attn: Members 

                                                                              
Please have your                           

Membership 
Card /   

Dues Receipt 
ready to show  

when you enter 
the building . 

 

As a reminder our                         
bartenders  

will be asking to 
see it.  

 

Be proud to be a 
member and show 

your card. 

 

No Card No                   
Service… 

 

 



 4 

Welcome New W.O.T.M. Members 

        Name        Sponsor                      

  

Barbara Cooper   Leonard Iniguez 

Carolyn Hata   Kristina West 

Cynthia Lewkowitz  Betsy Bancroft 

Christy Sturtevant  Leonard Iniguez 

 

Welcome New L.O.O.M. Members 

      Name             Sponsor             

  

Dan Alioto   Carl Asaro 

Paul Blanton   Kevin McCluskey 

Rocky Alan Giovannetti  Eric Willis 

Tim Hilton   Kevin McCluskey 

Rjoger Mascio   Dennis Burke 

Bobby Pate   Mark Johnson 

Jason Picclotti   Jack Burgett 

Ron Solis   Michelle Lavorini 

Robert Stone    Dennis Proulx 

John Vallero   Tim Meyerhoff 

 

 

  

 

Attention LOOM Members!!!  

“Loyal Order Of Moose” 

General Meetings are held on the 

2nd and 4th                         

Tuesday of the 

month at      

7pm 

 

Attention WOTM Co Workers!! 

 “Women Of The Moose” 

General Meetings are held on 

the 1st and 3rd   

Tuesday of the 

month at  

7pm 

Attn: New Members and Sponsors above 
Our Get Acquainted and welcome Dinner is  

Tuesday March 26th starting at 6pm  
Please give us a call to let us know if you     

can make it.. 650-355-1540 
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From the  Sr Regent: 

Hello Co-Workers, 
                                                                                                                                       

 This will be my last newsletter to you and then 

your new Senior Regent will be installed on 

4/27/19. I have learned a lot in my year here as 

the Senior Regent. I have met some great            

people and made some really great new friends. .  

I want to thank my Board of Officers for a 

great and fulfilling year. It has been a blast!! 

I hope that 2019 has had a great start for you. We will             

probably still have a few more months of cold weather with some 

rain. Don’t forget, we can still help with dinner on Thursdays 

and Fridays. Make sure to come on down to the Moose Lodge 

on Thursday Steak Night or Friday Night for the special. 

The specials can be found on the calendar enclosed in the 

newsletter. Dinner is served from 6pm-8pm.   We also need 

more kids (13-18) to help serve on Thursday and Friday 

nights. Please contact Cynthia Ussery. 

We have been doing a lot at the lodge since the new year. We 

had our first Karaoke Night. Everyone had a  great time.                  

We were asked to bring it back, so we will. We had Bunco on 

2/2/19 and SuperBowl on 2/3/19.The Legion’s hosted the 

Valentine’s Dinner on 2/9/19. Fun was had by all.  

The women and men continue to work together to make sure we 

have some fun filled activities for the lodge this year. We are 

doing fundraisers at the Lodge so that we can raise more                

money for a bigger grill and other kitchen improvements. We still 

need help with more funds for the kitchen, so if you would like to  

donate please let me or any board member know. 

  

IMPORTANT MESSAGE: Please make sure that we 

all take care of our lodge. For Thursday and Friday night 

dinners, let’s be patient with the volunteers in the kitchen and 

with our kid servers. Let’s also make sure that we are picking up 

after ourselves. We are all volunteers here. 

I leave you with these words in my last newsletter: Friends, that 

which is done is done. Let none depart from this newsletter with 

anger or resentment in their hearts. Let all go forth with kind 

thoughts, helpful words, and good deeds for all mankind. 

Thank you for a great year!!! 

Sincerely, 

Jodi Bonilla 

Sr. Regent 

Letter from The Governor 

 As I sit and ponder on the year and 
this being my last newsletter, I would 
like to thank everyone at this lodge 
for your support throughout this 
year during my time as your                  
Governor.   As special thank you and a show of                                    
appreciation to the Women of the Moose for all 
their support to me and my board of Officers.  I 
thank my Board of Offices for their support and us 
having a great year here at the lodge.   

Please keep in mind we can always use more                    
volunteers in the upcoming events that we will be     
having.  We need help in the kitchen, setting up, 
cleaning up, etc.  We also need more kids (13-18) to 
help serve on Thursday and Friday nights.  Please 
contact Cynthia Ussery.  

We have brought in new beer from Pedro Point 
Brewery. We hope that you have been enjoying it.  
If you would like to try another one of their beers, 
just let the bartender or myself know.  We will see if 
we can get it.!! 

REMINDER: Please make sure to use the                       
sign- up book for dinner and upcoming events. This 
really helps us with headcount for food.  Please also 
make sure to put down the correct amount of people 
so we don’t waste food or turn people away that 
wanted to sign up.  There are certain dinners (prime 
rib night and big events) were we put a limit on how 
many  people can sign up.  If you sign up 10 and only 
3 people show up, this is not fair to those that                
wanted to sign up.  So please make sure people are                        
committed and if they are not going to show up 
please let us know as soon as possible. 

This year continues to be fun and filled with great 
learning experiences for both myself and the lodge.  
Please continue to give us your feedback and                           
suggestions. 

I wish the new Board of Officers a successful and 
fun year. 

If you are interested in being a part of the Board of 
Officers let us know.  It is a great experience for a 
great cause. 

Have a great day, 

Fraternally Yours                                                                                            
Bando Bonilla                                                                                                                  
Governor                                                                                       
2018-2019 
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Notes from the administrators office. 

Be on the lookout for more events heading your way. 

   

Fraternally Yours  

Rich Russitano 

Administrator  
  

Notes from the Recorder: 

 I would like to thank everyone who has paid their yearly membership dues.  

 Here are ways you can pay. 

Www.mooseintl.org  go to membership area/pay dues 

Send check to :  

Moose International Dues processing Center PO Box 88065 Chicago, IL  

Or Drop off Check to the lodge Recorders Office...Make 

sure you have your membership ID on your check. 

Sincerely  

Debbie Willers-Blanchard 

WOTM Recorder 

2018-2019 
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 We are pleased to announce that we will have our 

website page back and running. 

Www.pacificamooselodge.org  

Here you will find the newsletter,                                      

pictures from events, and more. 

                                                                                                      

    

 

 

 

  
Closed  

4:00pm 

4:00pm 

4:00pm 

4:00pm 

3:00pm 

12:00pm 

9:00pm 

10:00pm 

10:00pm 

11:00pm 

10:00pm 

6:00pm 

 Social Quarters Hours 
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Keep updated with all the information 
about  

     Mooseheart and Moosehaven 
 http://www.mooseintl.org 

www.ca/nvmoose.org 
 

 Weekly Dinners 

Specials for March/April  

          Every Thursday – Steak Nights 

       Fridays, Dinner Specials: 

Our Prime Rib has been selling out fast, make your             
reservations to make sure everyone enjoys it.                                      
So Please call the Lodge 650-355-1540 

 Reservations for Prime Rib are required   

  

 
  
   

 

 

 

The Tommy Moose® program 
is easily one of the most  successful Community Service 
outreach programs in the history of the Loyal Order of 
Moose. Its success lies in its simple message and uncompli-
cated structure. 

Moose Lodges and Chapters across the U.S. and Canada 
have   purchased over 100,000 Tommy Moose plush dolls 
and presented   them to Police, Fire, and other Emergency 
Workers, to be carried in their vehicles. 

The Tommy dolls are given to children-encountered in 
stressful or traumatic situations-calming them, and giving 
them a soothing object to refocus their attention toward, 
while emergency aid takes place.  

Sickness & Distress 

  Get well wishes to CoWorker Monte 
Ostover as she had a bad fall and broke her 
wrist.  

 Our deepest condolences to Brother Raul 
Gomez, on the passing of his father-in-law. 
Our thoughts and prayers to you and your 
family. 

 Our deepest condolences to CoWorkers 
Audrey Nauer Allen and Cummings Nauer 
Takapautolo on the passing of their beloved 
brother  Francis Xavier Nauer. Our 
thoughts and prayers to you and your family, 
may he rest in peace. 

 Get well wishes to CoWorker Elaine Keck 
as she is recovering from a recent knee                    
surgery . 

 Get well wishes to Brother Ping Lee as he 
has been ill.  We hope you feel better real 
soon. 

 Get well wishes to CoWorker Aimalae  
Nauer as she was ill and hospitalized, we wish 
you all the best and hope your feeling better.  

 Get well wishes to CoWorker Nancy Pope 
as she is recovering from a hurt back. We 
hope you are feeling better. 

 Our deepest condolences to Brother Ralph 
Gough on the passing of his beloved wife 
Rose, she will be missed dearly, our thoughts 
and prayers go out to you and your family. 

 Get well wishes to CoWorker Loretta              
Morgan as she is recovering from shoulder 
surgery . We hope you are feeling better. 

 Get well wishes to Brother Frank Reppen as 
he was in the hospital. We hope your feeling 
better. 

 Get well wishes to our very own Tow Truck, 
he has been in the hospital, we hope you are 
feeling better.  We have your ice waiting for 
you. 

 If you know of someone who has been ill, injured 
or could use a helping hand, please let us know.   

Jere Morgan—Prelate                        
LOOM 

Cynthia Ussery—Jr Regent 
WOTM 

3/1—Hot Roast Beef             

3/8—Prime Rib                           

(Music by George Campi                                                      

3/15—Fish & Chips or                                                    

Shrimp Louie 

3/22—Meatloaf                  

(music by The Dim Lights)               

 3/29- Mexican Night 

  

4/5—Chicken Fried Steak  

4/12—Prime Rib                  

Music by George Campi            

4/19—Fish and Chips or           

Shrimp Louie 

4/26—Meatloaf                     

Music by The Dim Lights                       
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 Attn all Members: 

All Lodge functions                     

(excluding Thursday and Friday 

Dinners) will require                        

reservations and pre payments 

All members will be the same 

price and non member guests 

will be a additional $5.00 

charge.  

We encourage for non               

member guests to become  

members, so they can enjoy the 

same benefits as our members 

do.  

 

Remember we are a                    

members club only… 

This will be an enforced rule. 

1st Visit-Guest  

2nd Visit-Friend 

3rd Visit-You are required to 

sign up as a member 

  

Lodge Events!!! 

Due to the popularity of some of 

our functions, we cannot                               

express enough, how important 

it is to sign up if you would like 

to come.                                                   
Also pre-payments are                           

mandatory, because if you sign 

up and don’t show up, you have 

taken a spot away from someone 

that would have like to come.  

We have our sign up book on the 

stage or at the bar and it has all 

the functions for the year.  

This goes for our kids functions 

as well, we have members sign 

up their kids/ grandkids and 

then don’t show up for the event, 

especially for our Kids                  

Christmas where presents are 

bought for each child that is 

signed up and then they don’t 

come. So please only sign up if 
you know you will be coming. 

Thank you. 
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Guest Policy: 
                                                                                                            

As a member you are responsible for your                     
guest(s) that you bring in to the Lodge. 

You are required to be with them when                              
purchasing meals and drinks .  

You must have your Moose Membership card 
with you at all times when entering the building, 
this is the only way you will be able to be served. 

This is a enforced rule. 

Pool Table 

As most of you have seen we have brought                                         

out our Pool Table. 

We will be enforcing new rules and regulations for it,                                      

for safety concerns. 

Anyone 12yrs and under must be supervised by an 

adult at all times while playing.  

 

No drinks or food                                         

allowed on the table.   
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District Social Dinners 

 The next District  Socials will be .. 

March 2nd Santa Cruz 

  

 Lunch starts at 1pm 

 

 Come meet members from our 
district 

   
 

  

 

 

 

Effective Immediately 

 

All doors to the lodge will 
be closed and locked as 

we have all key card       
entrances working. 

So make sure you have 
your red key card to enter.  

If you need one, please 
show your current dues 
card to the bartender. 

Attention Members.. 

Please remember when you are     

enjoying dinner nights, please keep 

an eye and clean up after your        

children in the lodge. Remember this 

is your lodge, treat it like you would 

your own home...Thank you 

 

Live Music Nights 

 Prime Rib                                          

Music by George Campi 

  

 Every 4th Friday Music by                

                 “ The Dim Lights”                                      

  Blue Grass Band 

Your Help Is Needed... 
 

COOKS,BARTENDERS 

HANDYMEN & HANDYWOMEN 

GARDENERS, FOOD PREPARERS 

MAINTENANCE WORKERS 

INVENTORY CONTROL 

CLEANING CREW 

FUNCTION WORKERS 

AND MORE … 

CALL IT WHAT YOU MAY 

WE NEED YOUR HELP  

IF YOU CAN VOLUNTEER SOME  

OF YOUR TIME & ENERGY PLEASE CONTACT 

THE LODGE AT (650) 355-1540  
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 Next Convention.. 

March 22nd-24    

September 13th-
15th 

Atlantis Resort 

Reno , NV 

 

  

 New LOOM/WOTM                                       

Member Orientation Dinner                               

Tuesday   March 26th 
Dinner starts at 6pm 

 New members look for your Invitation in 
the mail or a call. 

 If you missed yours please give us a call  
650-355-1540                   

  

 

Visitation Policy 

1st Visit — Guest 

   2nd Visit — Friend 

      3rd Visit — Enroll as a                                        

NEW MEMBER…. 

Sign in your guest.. Guest Book Is At The 
Front Door or ask the Bartender 

PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE                                                                    

A MEMBERS ONLY CLUB... 
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 What is the Moose Legion?  

Dedicated members of the Loyal Order of Moose continually look for ways to provide even greater service to our 

children at Mooseheart and our senior members at Moosehaven. The Moose Legion provides a venue for these en-

thusiastic members to direct and lead special programs that accomplish this fraternal mission. 

Who belongs to the Moose Legion?  

Moose Legionnaires come from all walks of life and occupations. They are leaders in their communities and they 

prevail in positions  of responsibility and leadership within the Moose fraternity. Each Moose Legionnaire believes 

strongly in doing some good  thing for someone each day. Membership in the Moose Legion is the stepping stone to 

the Honorary Degrees of our Order – the Fellowship Degree of Honor and the Pilgrim Degree of Merit. Being called 

to receive these Honorary Degrees within the Loyal Order of Moose is only possible through recognized achieve-

ments in the Lodge and Moose Legion. 

Why should I consider joining the Moose Legion?            

Membership in the Degree of Service offers you additional  opportunities to serve childhood and old age, and opens 

the door to you and your family for theme parties, sporting events, community service projects and other unique 

activities available only to members of the Moose Legion.  Moose Legion Celebrations are held at various Lodges 

within the jurisdiction of your Moose Legion, and serve as a means to share ideas and enjoy good times with fellow 

Moose Legionnaires.  Leadership skills may be developed through the Moose Legion Committee of your Lodge or 

within the Moose Legion jurisdiction. 

How do I join the Moose Legion? Simply complete and sign an application for membership available from any Moose 

Legionnaire. Then submit the application, along with the required fee and dues  as shown on the application, to the 

Moose Legion Secretary. You will be notified as to the date, time and location of the next Moose Legion conferral 

ceremony. 

 From The Legion:     
  It has been a fun year serving as Legion Committee Chair.  As a Fraternal Organization we hope that our 
membership will take the next step in their degree of service by becoming a Legionnaire.  It is a                                      
commitment to serve our lodge and support our community.  

The Legion Committee puts on events for the membership and in turn raises funds to support the many 
youth and senior programs. We have averaged close to $60,000 per year in donations. 

This could not be done without the support of the membership. I truly believe that people volunteer for a 
few of reasons. One, is someone asked them to help, they have a personal experience for the cause and or 
they want to be a part of something greater than themselves. I’d like to ask you to join me and be part of 
something greater than ourselves and become a Legionnaire.  

April closes out the year for the Pacifica Moose Legion Committee. Our many events have been very                   
successful and fun.  Our monthly Pancake Breakfast and our bi-monthly Line Dancing are very popular. 
Thank you, John Beckmeyer for providing the lighting for some of our events.  

March 9th we will be hosting Golden Spot 15 Comedy Night for Legion members. Tickets are on sale now.  

We are always looking for members to join the Moose Legion. This committee plans events for the                          
membership. We have our dates for 2019 and we are in the process of planning great events!!                                    
BECOME A MEMBER!! 

Fraternally Yours  

Moose Legion Committee Chair 

Leonard Iniguez 

https://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrTcXGZvYxUPYcAKZKJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIyaHVrMmE2BHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZANhZmFlYWFkMjg3NDkwN2JhYmRiMmZjNmY0MmYxYjQxNARncG9zAzIEaXQDYmluZw--?.origin=&back=https%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fima
https://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrTcXGZvYxUPYcAKZKJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIyaHVrMmE2BHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZANhZmFlYWFkMjg3NDkwN2JhYmRiMmZjNmY0MmYxYjQxNARncG9zAzIEaXQDYmluZw--?.origin=&back=https%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fima
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Lifetime Membership for  

Leigon Membership or                                                       

Women of the Moose Membership 

$5.00 Each OR           

5 FOR $20.00 

 

Details at the bar 

Drawing on 
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  PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
SUPPORT OUR LODGE                                                        

“IMPROVEMENT FUND”                                                                                                           

$8.00 PER PERSON OR                                                                          

$12.00 INCLUDES 2 MIMOSAS  

KIDS 10 AND UNDER $4.00 INCLUDES JUICE BOX 

BLOODY MARY SPECIAL $3.00 

                                                                      

FIRST RESPONDERS   
$4.00                             

SUNDAY                             
MARCH 3RD   

&                                       
APRIL 7TH                           

9:00 AM TO 12:00 PM 

Pacifica Moose Lodge #1944                                                         
776 Bradford Way Pacifica, CA 
94044                                               

Your lodge needs you!  The Legion committee will be hosting a              
pancake breakfast every month, come on down and enjoy 

            
 For more information on the  Legion Committee @ 650-355-1540 
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—

   Dance with Matt Kirkpatrick 
 

March 6th & 20th 
April 3rd & 17th   

Hosted By The Legion Committee 

Every 1st and 3rd 

Wednesday  of the 

month 
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“Hats Off To Spring” 
Hosted by The Women Of The Moose 

$15.00 per person                                                                                                          
Includes a Variety of Teas and Goodies  

1:pm –
4pm 

Saturday     
April 13th 

$20.00 To host a table for best 
decorated contest. 

Hat Contest/Raffle                             
All Are Welcome 

Contact                                              
Jeanette Tevis  415-819-1253 
Nancy Sweet 650-355-1531 

For more information 
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Kids Easter…   

Lunch, Games, 

Egg Hunt 

And a Visit from the                 

Easter Bunny 

Please make sure you 

sign up your  

Kids/Grandkids 

Saturday April 20th 

11:00am to 1:00pm 
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Sunday April 21st 

9:00am—12:00pm 

$15.00 Adults—$7.00 Kids 10yrs and under 

Reservations and Pre Payment are Required  

  

Scrambled Eggs Assorted Sweets & Fruit 
Bacon & Sausage Waffle Bar 

Home Fried Potatoes  With all the Fixings 
Biscuits & Gravy Juice & Coffee 
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Friday                     

March 1st & 15th 

Starting at 

7:30pm 

Sing Along 

With  

D.J.Lionel 
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Saturday March 9th, 7pm 

At The Pacifica Moose Lodge 

Enjoy a Night filled with                                              

Dinner and Laughs Featuring                                         

“The Comedy Machine” 

$20. 00 Legion Members 

$25. 00 Non Legion Members 

Seats are very limited so get your                                 

tickets now.  

All proceeds go to  

“Golden Spot 15” 

Special Endowment Project 

To Learn more on how to become a                                  

Legionnaire Come in to the lodge                                  

and just ask 

$20. 00 Enrollment Fee is Waived til                                              

April 30th 
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Come Join and Welcome Our New 
2019-2020 

Board of Officers 

Saturday April 27th 

Women of The Moose Installation  
3:00pm 

Loyal Order Of Moose Installation 
4:30pm 

Dinner to follow at 6pm 

Sign up is required for dinner 
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Please come on down and support the 

Women Of The Moose 

Firework’s Booth 

June 28th—July 4th 

9am—9pm 

Remember, this is one of our biggest                                  

fundraisers  

we do here at the lodge. 

This is how we are able to give back to our                   
community and our very own Kids/Grandkids
(Little League, School Scholarships, Sports, 
Bands, Boy Scouts and much, much more) Also 
for the up keep of our very own Lodge. So pass 
the word on to friends and famiy.Thanks for the 
support. We will also be looking for volunteers 
for our day For The Beach Clean up so please 
lend an hour or two and help keep our beaches 
safe and clean, sign ups will be at the lodge.  



 25 

This is a 

friendly        

reminder that 

we are part of 

a Private    

Organization known as the Loyal 

Order of Moose Intl. As such we 

have Lodge By-Laws to operate 

on, that are based on the General

-Laws put forth by Moose Intl., 

as well as IRS and Federal Laws. 

We are allowed to operate as a 

“Not for Profit” lodge, as long as 

we are in Compliance with all of 

these Requirements. 

 

It is a privilege and honor 

to be a member of the Loyal 

Order of Moose, hence your 

Membership Card. 

Your Membership in your 
Lodge, and the activities you 
participate in, are part of 
those privileges and should 
not be abused. 

Members are responsible for 

their actions and their guest 

at all times. In the event that the 

By-Laws of the Lodge or Moose 

Intl. are abused or broken; the 

House Committee of the Moose 

Lodge will take action against your 

Lodge Membership ranging from a 

verbal warning, suspension, and or 

recommendation that your      

Membership should be                

Terminated. 

It is the obligation of the Members, 

Board of Officers and the House 

Committee, to maintain Decorum 

at all times and keep our                        

Moose Lodge the                                           

“Friendliest Place in Town”.                                                    

Thank You for your understanding, 

 House Committee, 

Pacifica Moose Lodge #1944 

 

Attention Members and Their 
Qualified Guests: 
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Community BLOOD DRIVE 

Everyone is Welcomed    

Next Date TBA 

At The Pacifica Moose Lodge 
Please help save a life and donate blood. 

                                                                                                 

We would like to see all of our members come and help,  

enjoy a free pancake breakfast after. 

You don’t need a special reason to give blood. 
You just need your own reason. 

Why Give Blood? 

 Blood is needed every two seconds.  
 About one in seven people entering a hospital needs blood.  
 Blood is always needed for treatment of accident victims, cancer patients,                                           
 hemophiliacs and surgery patients.  
 Blood cannot be manufactured or harvested. 
 Only 37 percent of our country's population is eligible to give blood, and less than 
 10 percent donate annually. 
 What if everyone eligible to donate became complacent and decided they didn't 
 need to donate because someone else would? 

What if there wasn't enough donated blood available when you, a loved one -                     
anyone - needed it?  

Our blood supply comes from caring donors like you. It 
takes about one hour of your time. When you give blood, 
it gives someone another smile, another hug, another 
chance. It is the gift of life. 

Be a Hero. Give Blood. 
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776 Bradford Way, Pacifica, CA 94044  650-355-1540 March/April 2019

2018/2019 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

 

Loyal order of Moose 

Elected Officers 2018/2019 

Governor Bando Bonilla   

Jr. Governor Paul Lavorini 

Past Governor Sam Allen 

Prelate Jere Morgan 

Treasurer Dave Kazakoff  

Administrator Rich Russitano, Sr. 

Trustee  Jim Stokes 

Trustee     

Trustee   Dan Basques 

Appointed Officers 

Sgt. At Arms John Gomez 

Inner Guard Anthony Johnson  

Outer Guard    

Children’s Parties LOOM/WOTM 

 

 

 

Women of the Moose 

Elected Officer 2018/2019 

Senior Regent                Jodi Bonilla 

Jr. Regent                      Cynthia Ussery 

Jr. Grad. Regent            Jeanette Tevis  

Sec/Treasurer                Peggy Ussery 

Recorder                        Debbie Blanchard 

Appointed Officers 

Guide Patty Hartman  

Assistant  Guide Ellie Bowmen  

Chairman 

Membership/Retention      Nancy Sweet 

Community Service            Gina Meyers      

Activities / Sports                Chewy Duran      

Mooseheart/Moosehaven    Chris Gigliotti 

Higher Degree     Kathy Johnson 

          

Lodge Social Quarters 
Hours of Operation 

 
Monday:       Closed 
Tuesday: 4:00pm – 9:00pm 
Wednesday:  4:00pm –10:00pm 
Thursday: 4:00pm –10:00pm 
Friday:     4:00pm - 11:00pm 
Saturday: 3:00pm - 10:00pm 
Sunday:     12:00pm – 6:00pm 

Lodge Email: 

lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Chapter Email:                                                

chapter1595@mooseunits.org 

Newsletter Editors: 

LOOM & WOTM 

Email articles & news to 

Lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Pacifica Moose Lodge Newsletter 
Loyal Order of Moose #1944 

Women of the Moose Chapter #1595 
 

Have you checked out our                    
Facebook Page? 

There you can see pictures from 
our events and also get                    

information about up coming 
events . 

So go check it out and “Like the 
page” 

https://www.facebook.com/
pages/Pacifica-Moose-

mailto:lodge1944@mooseunits.org
mailto:chapter1595@mooseunits.org
mailto:Lodge1944@mooseunits.org
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Thursday & Friday Night Menu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO SUBSTITUTIONS... 

NO EXCEPTIONS  

Friday Specials  $10.00 w/ salad $13.00 

Prime Rib Night                                

2nd Friday of the month 

$15.00 w/ salad $18.00  

Steak Dinner $12.00 w/ salad $15.00 

Prawns & Fries $8.00 

Hamburger:                         

W/Cheese & Fries 

$7.00 

Double Burger:                  

W/Cheese 

$10.00     

Grilled Cheese & Fries $6.00      

Chicken Burger & Fries                $6.00 

Chicken Wings & Fries $7.00    New Price                                     

Effective 1/1/19 

Hot Dog & Fries $5.00 

All you can eat salad bar $5.00  One per person 

Milk (When Available)  $1.00 

Sides                                           

Onion Rings , Fries,        

(3)Prawns  

$3.00 


